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  for	
  referrals:	
  
	
  
I’m writing to ask if you could put me in touch with someone in your department 
who might be interested in working with my editing group, Science Editors 
Network (SEN).  SEN has been helping PIs write grants, publish papers, and 
build their web presence for over 10 years.   I think that we are a real help for 
young faculty in the early stages of their career, because of our experience 
writing a very large array of grants (RO1s, program grants such as PO1s, SBIRs, 
foundation grants, training grants). We can work one-on-one with individual 
faculty, or partner with academic departments or universities to design creative 
programs to support their faculty.   Over the last two years, we designed two very 
exciting projects to support faculty success and retention with deans and 
department chairs at Stanford and University of Connecticut.  We are reaching 
out to other universities to see if we can replicate the model elsewhere.  Can you 
think of anyone who might be interested?  
 
Also, we’d love to get referrals of graduating PhD students who are excellent 
writers and are considering a career switch.  Our mission is to promote lifetime 
engagement in science, particularly for women, and we can often provide a 
bridge to graduates who need to take time off or are considering other career 
options.  So if you have some graduating students (or postdocs) who are 
interested, please send them our way!  Our website 
is http://www.scienceeditorsnetwork.com/	
  


